Coastal Sediment
Management Workgroup

CSMW Meeting Minutes
August 21, 2013
9:30 AM -11:30 PM
Teleconference

NEW ACTION ITEMS:
e ALL - National Shoreline Management Study — Comments due on revised draft
by next Thursday 29 August 2013. Report to be finalized early September.
e Chris Potter to discuss proposal regarding pilot project with John Warrick.
¢ John Dingler to confirm room reservation for the 18 September meeting.

PREVIOUS ACTION ITEMS:

e Chris Potter will talk with Jenny Jacox re: BCDC software/sediment papers

e CIlif Davenport to talk with Sam Johnson regarding future presentation on the
CA Mapping Project

e Chris Potter to talk with Patrick Barnard regarding future presentation on SF Bay
papers

e Patrick Barnard to provide pdfs of SF Bay papers to be included on the CSMW
site

e Chris Potter to continue to bring up designation of sediment as clean with State
Water Board (Noyo) — Dialogue initiated with Paul Hahn

e ALL - Send ideas of what topics we might be missing from our current activities
to Chris/Susie/Clif/Heather. Some input received, but more is needed (Susie,
Kim, others).

e Clif/Heather — Develop a matrix/list of all sediment activities in CA and post on
website - PENDING

e Jon Warrick and Chris Potter — follow up on Klamath Dam removal process
monitoring— Jon Warrick will follow-up regarding monitoring (find out
organization)

COMPLETED ITEMS:
e Eric Wilkins — sent James GIS POC for DFW (MPAs)
e John Dingler —sent Eureka RSM Plan to State Water Board and DFW

TOPICS/PRESENTATIONS FOR FUTURE MEETINGS

e September
o Discussion on Beneficial Use White Paper (Brian Ross/Heather
Schlosser)
o Presentation on San Clemente Dam Removal (Trish Chapman)
o Discussion on List of CSMW activities (Clif Davenport)
e October and beyond
o CA Mapping Project (Sam Johnson)
o SF Bay papers (Patrick Barnard)
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Fine sediment in Santa Cruz Harbor (Curt Storlazzi)

Nearshore wave model (Bob Guza)

Elwha Dam removal project (Jon Warrick)

Revisit Crescent City RSM status; literature search and data collection
efforts (Chris Potter/Clif Davenport/John Dingler)

RSM Top Ten Recommendations — This may be a good topic for a public
workshop (Chris Potter/Susie Ming/Heather Schlosser)

Sediment Traps and lack of dredging — Move sediment into a different
littoral cell? (Jim Haussener)

LCP Updates

Summary of SF Central Bay and Open Coast Provenance Study (Patrick
Barnard)

Presentation on OC RSM Plan (Heather Schlosser/Susie Ming/Everest)
Perhaps a group discussion in regards to future RSM proposals.

+ Welcome and introductions (Chris Potter/Susie Ming)

<+ FY4 RSM Proposal and NSMA

e SPD with endorsement from NWD, put forward a FY14 proposal for RSM for
defining a west coast beneficial use zone.

e Chris Potter mentioned there may be other proposal regarding pilot project
with John Warrick. Chris to follow up.

e John Dingler noted that the national RSM program has funded the SF wave
sediment modeling off the SF coast.

e Perhaps a group discussion in regards to future RSM proposals.

< Updates: Federal Agencies

e USACE, LA District (Susie Ming)

o

Encinitas-Solana Beach — USACE and Cities were at the August hearing
to speak on the revised findings. The CCC voted to approve the revised
findings as written without any revisions. Partners are working with CCC
and staff to find a way forward.

Pismo Beach — USACE and CCC staff working with legal to agree on
condition language.

SLO RSM - public meeting to be held on 19 September to target the
need/issues for a RSM in this region with the stakeholders and resource
agencies.

e USACE, SF District (John Dingler)

O

Eureka RSM Plan — Copies of the latest draft were sent to the water board
and DFW as well as the harbor district. No comments received so far.
Decided to move forward with public meeting.
San Francisco Coastline RSM - ESA/PWA proposed completion
approach is follows:
= Late Aug/Early Sept - completion of Technical Memo series. For
efficiency, we could combine Tech Memos 2 and 3, covering Analysis of
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Implementation Options, Sea Level Rise and Erosion Hazard Zone
Analysis, Constraints and Opportunities for CRSMP Reaches, Summary
of Plan Implementation.

Mid Sept - delivery of Admin Draft for ACE review (3 weeks)

Mid Oct - delivery of public draft (date will depend on return of ACE
review of the Admin Draft)

1st week of Nov - public meeting to present draft

Before Thanksgiving - close of public comment period

Dec - revision of draft report (undecided how to address public comments
formally - that will be discussed once we see the content of the
comments)

End of the year/beginning of 2014 - Delivery of report depending on
public comments content and need for revisions

o A Pacifica citizen submitted a FOIA with LA District for all ESA PWA and
other groups regarding separately study by PWA on sharp park golf

course

. Office of Counsel responded with one email that met the request.

o Santa Cruz RSM

MOA/NOAA with Santa Cruz cell has been completed.

USACE held a meeting for North Half Moon Bay project with Maria
Brown, Superintendent of Gulf of Farallones National Marine
Sanctuary, that was also attended by Clif Davenport. Meeting
attendees discussed potential flexibility within the Monterey Bay
National Marine Sanctuary (the GFNMS manages the section of the
MBNMS north of the Santa Cruz-San Mateo County Line) regarding
beneficial use of placement of sand. Regulations are clear that
there cannot be disposal of dredged material in the sanctuary. The
SPN and CSMW, however, are working with them to look at
beneficial use as not disposal and revise guidelines for future use.
Pilot project related to this Half Moon Bay project but would support
CSMW’s interests.

Part of NOAA scope of work is helping sanctuary interpretation of
the regulations.

USACE pilot project description for red flag analysis to move
forward, and Brad can use time to facilitate.

Sanctuaries are concerned with SLR and loss of beach and realize
it is an important issue and willing to find some way to preserve the
shoreline.

Sanctuary revisits their regs every 5 years with new cycle starting
soon but not exactly sure when.

< Updates: State Agencies

o Clif

o City of Monterey and Division of Boating and Waterways completed
contract transfer so that work could move forward. This includes the
contract with PWA and Corps contract with Noble Consultants for the data
collection.
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Sylvia Hunter division director (acting) supportive of BCP for Clif's
position.

Clif — contract OC parks to do the develop SCOUP plan finalized. Work
with SUSAN Brodeur on that.

Seagrant full proposals are out for review. Discuss next week all
proposals.

Webpage revisions last few months. Email to agency partners page.
Contribute or edit what is already there and get it posted in the near future.
Tamara and Sara are working on it for the park service.

No WRDA news. BEACON still working. Letters due by 15
congressman.

Webmapper progressing. Long URL affecting the load up time.
Coordinating efforts with state geoportal and oceans page put together
with OPC efforts. October available (will confirm). Support for webmapper
having Alyssa purchase order in place by end of this year— decision
support tool. Separate from oceans page and lot more data on CSMW
website relates to sediments.

e Coastal Commission (Lesley Ewing)

o Guidance on Sea Level Rise in the next month or so — perhaps

September. Release for review document. Will then be revised and
formally adopted at a CCC hearing early next year.

o OPC LCP grants are still being reviewed and will be adopted at October

hearing.

+ Updates: NGOs

e (CalCoast (Steve Aceti)

o AB976 CCC authority administrative fines passed assembly and released

senate props and voted this week on senate floor. Trial period ends 2019
instead of 2017.

SB461 approproriate tidelands and oil revenue $6M but not more than
$10M annually to six agencies to address SLR and Climate Change.
Currently held up with senate approprs.

Newsletter — Port Hueneme and emergency beach erosion situation.
State senate policy committee $2M supported build revetment. City
saying that the sequestration affected federal funding. Hesitation in
senate committee state backfilling for sequestration cuts.

«» Future Agenda Items for August

Next meeting 18 September at USACE offices in San Francisco.
Public meeting venues talk about that next week PM meeting.

Adjourn
Next Meeting
**September 18%' (Wednesday)**
San Francisco (USACE)
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Coastal Sediment
Management Workgroup

CSMW ATTENDEES
August 21, 2013

Name Organization E-mail
Steve Aceti CALCOAST SteveAceti@calcoast.org
Clif Davenport CGS Clif. Davenport@conservation.ca.gov
John Dingler USACE - SF John.R.Dingler@usace.army.mil
Lesley Ewing CCC lewing@coastal.ca.gov
Susie Ming USACE-SPL Susan.M.Ming@usace.army.mil
Chris Potter CA Resources Chris.Potter@resources.ca.gov
Eric Wilkins CA DFW Eric.Wilkins@wildlife.ca.gov
Tamara Williams GGNRA - NPS tamara_williams@nps.gov
Peter von Langen \?Vzr;gfgggf dSt Peter.VonLangen@waterboards.ca.gov

Cesar Espinosa

LA County DBH

CEspinosa@bh.lacounty.gov
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